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Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 3400 West Commercial Boulevard MIKE DEW

GOVERNOR Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33309 SECRETARY
June 7, 2017

Ms Clarissa IP, PE

Engineering Support Services Manager

City of Hollywood

2600 Hollywood Boulevard, Room 308

Hollywood, Florida 33022

Subject: Avant Garde Academy of Broward Safe Routes to School Application Approval

Dear Ms. IP:

Congratulations! The Florida Department of Transportation, District 4, is pleased to inform you
that after a careful review of the subject application that you submitted as part of the Safe
Routes to School (SR2S) Program has been approved and will be funded for construction.

As requested in the application, the Department has allocated $983,393.00 in fiscal years 2020
and 2022 for the construction of the subject project. The development of design plans, or any
other design effort, remains the responsibility of the local agency.

The project will be implemented via a Local Agency Participation (LAP) agreement. Ms.
Christine Fasiska, District LAP Administrator, will be your point of contact to develop the LAP
agreement. You may call her at (954)777-4480, or contact her via e-mail

(Christine fasiska@dot.state.fl.us).

Thank you for your application and interest in the SR2S program. | look forward for future
applications from your office for the SR2S program in the coming years. Please call me at
(954)777-4355 if you have further questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Yujiing Tracey ;:e‘,: PE.

Traffic Safety Program Engineer

Cc: Thomas Barnett, AICP, Director
Sarita Taylor, FDOT
Christine Fasiska, FDOT
Carmen Pullins, FDOT
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